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Investigation work on Garfield Road West, Denmark Road, 
Carlton Road, Trevithick Street and West Parade, 
Riverstone from 17 November 

November 2021 

Transport for NSW is continuing work on the North West Growth Centre Road 
Network Strategy planning for Denmark Link Road.  

Denmark Link Road is a proposed new link road between Garfield Road West, Riverstone and Westminster 
Street Bridge, Schofields.  

Transport will carry out investigation work on Garfield Road West, Denmark Road, Carlton Road, Trevithick 
Street and West Parade, Riverstone. Our work will include surveying and utility works.  These studies will 
help inform the Denmark Link Road project.  

The safety and wellbeing of our workforce and the wider community is our highest priority. This work is in line 
with the Public Health Order.  A COVID-Safe plan is in place including masks and QR codes. 

Should COVID-19 restrictions impact the timing of our work, the community will be notified.  

We encourage you to subscribe to our project email distribution for the latest information, by calling us on 
1300 367 561 or nwgc@rms.nsw.gov.au 
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Our work schedule 
We will be on site for three day shifts and two night shifts between Wednesday 17 November and Tuesday 
23 November, weather permitting. 
 
Our work hours will be:  

 Day - Monday to Friday: 7am to 5pm 
 Night - Monday to Friday: 8pm to 5am 

 

How will the work affect you? 
The investigation work will be carried out within the road reserve along the road corridors.  There may be 
some noise associated with this work, but every effort will be made to lessen the disturbance to residents. 

We will maintain access to properties and businesses at all times. If we need to access your property we will 
contact you in advance to discuss access arrangements.   

Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes, including reduced speed limits while the work is carried out.  Please 
follow signs and the direction of traffic controllers.   
 
For the latest traffic updates, please contact 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

 
Contact us 
If you have any questions, please contact the project team on 1300 367 561 or nwga@rms.nsw.gov.au.  
We encourage you to sign up to receive future updates on the project by calling us or sending an email.  

 

 




